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July 30, 2021

The Honorable Mariannette Miller-Meeks
U.S. House of Representatives

1716 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 226-0757
Dear Congresswoman Miller-Meeks:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Supporting Expanded Review for
Veterans In Combat Environments (SERVICE) Act” (H.R. 4571) that would direct the
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to provide mammography screening for veterans who
served in locations associated with toxic exposure.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact

is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

7. SLAWINSKI
National EXecutive Director
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